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Like us on facebook

13th- Lynn Jarvis



23rd- Mike Moore



27th- Don Ambuehl



Truffle. Say it again and feel how fluffy and exquisite it feels
enunciating each letter. Just the thought of the delicate creamy
layers conjures up impulses to devour their dreamy centers. 

What exactly is a truffle? To be clear, we are speaking of the bite-
sized confection type, not the edible spores that resemble
mushrooms. Truffles are rich chocolate candy that can consist of
various additions like nuts, fruit purees, coconut, or flavored oils.
But the two main ingredients that make up this luxurious sweet treat
are chocolate and heavy cream, which make the ganache. Ganache
is the velvety whipped filling that makes your mouth smile. After the
filling is made, it is formed into petite shapes then dipped in a
chocolate coating or rolled in cocoa or powdered sugar, and if
desired, additional toppings. 

Truffles have an heir about them as being fancy or extravagant, but
overall, truffles can be made quite easily at home. But who wants to
make something when someone else will do it for them and clean up
the mess? Lake Havasu City just happens to have a premier truffle
chocolatier. Maybe you have spotted or experienced Millie’s
Chocolates at a local event or the farmer’s market when you visited
from reading my previous recommendations. If so, you know the
craftsmanship that goes into each piece of candy they create and
how satisfying it was as the luscious chocolate melted on your
tongue, leaving you craving for another taste. If not, I hope you will
consider your taste bud’s desires and seek them out by phone,
Facebook, or local event. Millie’s Chocolates 775-813-8319.
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Check this out!

Shirley Curry 

Sandy Smith

 Faye Story  

Sharon Leyden 

 Edd Braun 

Terry Longacre

 Judith Wooderson

Resident Spotlight:



Mike Moore

Join us for
Trivia in the
Bistro every

Friday at 3pm 

Meet Mike Moore! He is one of our newest
community members here at The Views. Mike
was raised in San Diego, California in a small
family of four. Mike attended both San Diego
State College and The University of Maryland
to obtain his bachelor's in history. However,
Mike's love for travel began during his time

serving in the Army during Vietnam. He
traveled to many duty stations such as

Vietnam, Okinawa, Korea, and Germany. After
almost eight years away, he retired from the

Army in his final duty station, Hawaii. Here his
love for teaching was ignited. He taught at
Punahou School, which was a Junior ROTC
school, for fifteen years. After retiring, he

moved to Colorado for five years to care for
his mother. In 2005, Mike made his move to

Quartzsite, Arizona. He began to find an
appreciation for another town, one that is

young in spirit, even though it was for retirees.
This town was no other than Lake Havasu City,

Arizona. Mike now lives here at The Views at
Lake Havasu, which he states is a great

establishment. If you see Mike, be sure to say
hello! 




Resident Meeting - 5/4

Eating at Culvers - 5/4

Cinco De Moose Dinner Special   5/5

Steve's 2nd Amendment Display 5/9

Bluewater Casino - 5/13
(Need 8 people to sign up)

Mother's Day Brunch - 5/14

Puppy Therapy - 5/15

Baking/Decorating w/ Danae - 5/18

Eating at Bogey's - 5/19

Birthday Celebration - 5/24

Bunco - 5/29 (need 12 to sign up)

"You are never too old to set
another goal or to dream a

new dream." - C.S. Lewis
Our activities department is
always hard at work trying to
find new and creative things
for the residents to do. Why
not try something different?

Learn a new craft or skill?
Even a new card game. Studies

have shown that challenging
your brain in new ways can

increase longevity. 
Our open house was a

success. Thank you to our
residents who opened their
homes to our visitors. They
were extremely impressed

with your beautiful
apartments. 

The weather is getting warmer.
If you should have trouble
with your climate control,

please immediately let
reception know so we may get
the proper repairs completed

as soon as possible. Your
comfort is our highest priority. 

With the spring in full swing
and its correspondent

sunshine, now is the perfect
time to get outside. Enjoy our
pool and your patio. Sunshine,
in moderation, is good for you

and your soul. 
Finally, I want to remind you to

be kind to each other and
yourself. Please take a second
to ask yourself, would I like to

be spoken to in this manner? If
the answer is no, don’t say it.
We can all do a better job of

being nice to each other.
“Always be humble and kind.”

Tim McGraw




